ANTRIM, NH PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please be advised that pursuant to RSA 676:4, notice is hereby given that at its regular meeting
beginning at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, June 15, 2023 at the Antrim Town Hall the Antrim
Planning Board will act on the submission of an application from Guitard Homes for a two-lot
subdivision of Tax Map 104, Lot 52 on High Street in the Residential District. Should the Board
accept the application as complete, it will move immediately into public hearing on the merits of
the proposal. Should a decision not be made at this time, this application will stay on the
Board’s agenda until it is either approved or disapproved. Written concerns should be submitted
to the Antrim Land Use Office before the meeting. The application and supporting documents
are available for review at the Antrim Town Offices from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Monday through
Thursday.

Per Order of Mark Murdough, Chair
Antrim Planning Board



ANTRIM PLANNING & ZONING BOARDS
P.O. BOX 517
ANTRIM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03440
603-588-6785

NOTICE OF SITE VISIT
HIGH STREET
TAX MAP 104/LOT 52

Notice is hereby given that there will be a site visit related to an application from Guitard Homes
for a two-lot subdivision on High Street, Tax Map 104/Lot 52, June 15, 2023 at 6:00 P.M.
Following the site visit, the Board will convene at the Town Hall for the application submittal at
its meeting beginning at 7:00 P.M.

If you have any questions, please contact the Land Use Office at the above telephone number or
by email at planning@antrimnh.gov.

Sincerely,

Mark Murdough
Planning Board Chair



